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30th Progress Celebration 
 

  
 

Under the esteemed presence of Mr. Khalid Al Turki, the Schools’ President, distinguished  guests, DAS faculty and 

staff,  the 30th Annual Progress Celebration took place on Tuesday, February 5, 2019.    
 

Every department at DAS presented the progress they made towards their goals throughout the year. Also, the  

employees who spent 5,10, 15, 20, 25, 30 and 35 years at Dhahran Ahliyya School were honored for their sincere 

efforts and continuous dedication to DAS . 
 

We would like to extend sincere thanks and appreciation to our guests for their attendance.  We also thank all DAS 

employees, the members of the Positive Climate Committee and all those who contributed for their continuous effort  

towards the success of our celebration. 
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“OUR MISSION” 
 

Inspired by the principles of Islam, the 

mission of Dhahran Ahliyya Schools is to 

empower each student to be a 

compassionate, thinking, lifelong bi-lingual 
learner, who makes a positive difference 

locally and globally. 
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Training Workshop: Gifted Students 
 

 
 

 

 

On Sunday, February 10, 2019, DAS hosted the Talented Students Training Program. This program is organized   by 

the Talented Students Center in the Eastern Province in cooperation with the Talented Students Unit. 

 

This program was offered for grade 4 students (25 students). It is composed of a wide selection of workshops entitled 

“Imagination”.  At the end of the program, the students received certificates of attendance. 
 

Wishing our students the best of luck. 

 

Abdullah Al Sada Qualified in the Quran Competition 
 

 
 

Abdullah Al Sada, grade10 student, qualified to the final of the Kingdom-wide Quran Competition organized by the 

Ministry of Education. Abdullah has qualified in the Quran competition on both levels of Dhahran and the Eastern 

Province. It is worth mentioning that Abdullah has different participations and has won top places Kingdom-wide in 

the Quran Competitions. 

  

Wishing Abdullah the best of luck.  
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DAS Students in the Model United Nations Program 
 

 
 

DAS would like to extend our thanks and appreciation to three of our students for their distinguished performance 

and the awards they received for their participation in the Model United Nations Program (MUN) which took place on 

Friday and Saturday, February 1-2, 2019, at Dhahran Academy. The students are:  

 

Student  Grade Award 

Abdulaziz Al Sunaidy 12 Best Judge Award 

Ali Al Qatari 11 Best State Delegate Award 

Rashed Al Bluwi 11 Best State Delegate Award 

 

Congratulations to the students and their parents. Thank you note is extended to their English teacher- Mr. 

Mohammed Basyoni who is also their the team coach.  

 

Wishing the students the best of luck.  
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MEUC Soccer Championship  
 

 
 

Dhahran Ahliyya’s  Soccer Team for students under 19  won the Second Place  in the MEUC Soccer Championship which 

took place from January 31 – February 3, 2019, in UAE. Eight teams from Saudi, Emirates, Bahrain and Kuwait  participated 

in this championship. All DAS students displayed remarkable skills and sportsmanship throughout the championship. 

 

Thank you note is extended to our colleagues- Mr. Khalid Salim and Mr. Walid Naji for training the students, escorting them 

and supervising them throughout the championship. Thank you to DAS leaders and the colleagues in the purchasing and 

services departments. 
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